BUAN-MHISEAN NA hEIREANN CHUIG NA ?i PERMANENT MISSION OF IRELAND
NAISIUN AONTAITHE AGUS EAGRAIOCHTAI ’f Ly TO THE UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER
IDIRNAISIUNTA EILE, AN GHINEIV J INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS AT GENE

Geneva, 18 February 2021

Ref: OL IRL 1/2021

Dear Ms Balbin,

I would like to acknowledge receipt of the communication referenced above, from the Special
Rapporteur on trafficking in persons, especially women and children.

This communication has been shared with our authorities in Dublin, and a reply to the issues raised
therein will be submitted in due course.

Yours sincerely,

LS

Michael Gaffey

Permanent Representative of Ireland to the United Nations, Geneva

Ms Beatriz Balbin
Chief, Special Procedures Branch

OHCHR



